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Date: November 1, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we step into a promising new month, we are thrilled to share a range of academic and 
co-curricular activities planned for our students to showcase their holistic skills and 
talents!  
 
Last week’s Lesson Visits highlighted the progressive learning environment we foster, 
where our students engage in meaningful dialogues with both adults and peers. It was 
inspiring to witness their real-life learning experiences! We strongly encourage your 
involvement in the upcoming events, particularly the Topic Theme Days for our primary 
school. Your participation will not only enrich the experience for our students but also 
demonstrate the wonderful support of our school community.  
 
The Dubai Fitness Challenge (DFC) embodies a significant initiative that promotes 
physical and mental well-being through active participation in fitness activities. Our 
Physical Education department is committed to challenging our community to embrace 
this opportunity. We encourage our families to engage in various fitness challenges 
together, encouraging our children to adopt a healthy lifestyle. Let us unite to prioritise 
fitness and well-being for all!  
 
We would like to remind our parents to maintain open communication with their child/ren’s 
teachers, especially the class teachers/ learning managers, who are your first point of 
contact for any concerns. They are more than happy to elevate issues to executive leaders 
if necessary. Rest assured, our school policies include robust systems for monitoring, 
supporting, and recording any concerns or incidents, and we commit to keeping you 
informed as needed. 
 
Today, AUS proudly observed UAE Flag Day, a national occasion that honors the efforts 
of the founders of the UAE, Sheikh Zayed, Sheikh Rashid, and their brothers, who 
sacrificed everything for their nation. 
 
Our senior commerce team demonstrated remarkable leadership by facilitating an 
innovative program, EcoBiz Symposium 2024, led by our talented sixth form students. It 
was a remarkable showcase of creativity and commitment!  
 
As a component of our safety protocols, the school is scheduled to conduct an evacuation 
drill next week. This aims to enhance our preparedness and awareness among all 
stakeholders.  
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

We kindly ask you to fully engage with our school community. Your role as a cheerleader 
during assemblies and other events is invaluable!  
 
We hope you all have a restful weekend ahead! Thank you for your continued support and 
collaboration. We look forward to an exciting month with your active involvement!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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